
.

'
* P%CSPSCT AND AME3

GLENDIVE COMMUNITY HOSPITAL ouNoivE. MONr*N4 ....o-

COMMUNITY OWNEO-NON.PftOFif TELarnons aos. ass asce

i

July 12,1982

; Glen D. Brown, Chief
i Technical Inspection Branch
| U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Brown;

The deficiencies cited in your letter of December 22, 1981, have been
discussed at our isotope meeting held at the end of March. The isotope
committee has accepted the responsibility to monitor annual calibration of
the dose calibrator. The Medical Staff will review the meetings of the
isotope committee to assure their compliance with a regular quarterly
meeting schedule.

This should answer your remaining questions concerning these deficiencies.

1 cerely,
7

A bd A

Donald H. Botkin
Administrator

"I certify that all information contained in this letter, including
any supplements attached thereto, is trueje d correct to the best of
my knowledge and belief."
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Subscribed and sworn to before me this 12th ay of J 1982.

M arma~
ffotary Public
Notary Public for the State of Montana
County of Dawson
Residing at Glendive, Montana. My
comission expires in 1983.
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